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This Week….. 
 

We have continued learning our letters and 
sounds and we have learnt another 4 
phonemes. We have learnt i,n,m and d. We 
have been reading words like dip, mat, tin.   
 

In maths, we have been learning about 2d 
shapes. We have explored shapes in provision 
by sorting them, making pictures and models 
with them and talking about how many sides 
and corners they have.  

 
Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter to see 

photographs of all our fun activities. 
@ListerInf_Rec 

 
Rosh Hashanah  

The children enjoyed learning all about 
Rosh Hashanah. We enjoyed dipping 

apples into honey and wishing our friends 
a sweet new year. Shanah Tovah! 

 

Star of the Week  
 

Bluebells: Lola Leonard 
Daffodils: Zack Smith 

 
These children have been caught going over and 

above this week! 
 
  

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

This Week’s Book 

 

Update on Biscuit Money  
 

Apologies for the confusion last week.  

Friday is biscuit day where the children can buy two 
biscuits for 10p. All proceeds will go towards school 
fund and will be used to replenish reading resources.  
You can pay weekly or pay for the whole year at 
the school office. Thank you for your support.  

 

 

Maths Party Day  
 

The children enjoyed exploring how maths is 
used in different jobs. We enjoyed cracking the 
code by solving a pattern puzzle and we got to 
enjoy some special party cakes. We would love 
to hear how you use maths in your job or at 

home. Please share on Seesaw.  
 


